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PROJECT PARTNERS  
Bowdoin College, The Nature Conservancy, Casco Bay Estuary Partnership, Wells National 
Estuarine Research Reserve, Maine Sea Grant and Maine Cooperative Extension and the 
Kennebec Estuary Land Trust. 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion December 2021) 
This project will bring together representatives from the municipal, emergency response, social 
service, and conservation community to take part in a facilitated scenario planning exercise that 
simulates a coastal hazard event in the southern Midcoast region. Participants will take part in a 
table-top exercise to illustrate how each would engage in preparation for and recovery from a 
storm event designed to highlight opportunities for the sectors to coordinate more effectively to 
determine how, if at all, they included the element of ‘social vulnerability’ in their work planning 
for the impacts of and recovery from coastal hazards. 

 
For more information 
Amber L. Jones, Town Administrator       FY21 - 72 

phipps@phippsburg.com and 207-389-2653          8.8.20. 

            

Ruth Indrick, Project Coordinator, Kennebec Estuary Land Trust 
rindrick@kennebecestuary.org  and 207- 442 -8400 
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and Atmospheric  Administration, U.S. Department of 

Commerce Grant CZM NA20NOS4190064 to the Maine 

Coastal Program. Coastal Community Grants are 

awarded and administered by the Municipal Planning 

Assistance Program at the Maine Department of   

Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


